BULLETIN BOARD- from alumni and descendants

We welcome contributions regarding the former dental school and its graduates from their descendents. Contributions may include photographs, articles, testimonials, letters, and other miscellaneous items. Contact by e-mail: jg03@aub.edu.lbm or phone: 961-1 350000 Ext. 5700

Thank you.

PROCEEDINGS

OF THE

FIFTH BIENNIAL DENTAL CONFERENCE AND

THE TWENTY FIFTH ANNIVERSARY
OF THE

FOUNDING OF THE DENTAL SCHOOL

OF THE

AMERICAN UNIVERSITY OF BEIRUT

Under the Patronage of His Excellency

HABIB PASHA EL-SAAD

President of the Lebanese Republic June 24-25-26 1935

Beirut

Lebanon

Published by the Organizing Committee Compiled by Dr. K. G. Tabourian, Sec.-Treasurer



Is it not a shame and degrading for any graduate dentist to be unable to treat [..] in the proper way with clean hands and a clean heart?

I say with a clean heart because it is all a matter of conscience. You may suggest anything to the patient and he will take your word for it.

//

Karekin Tabourian Silver Jubilee of the AUB School of Dentistry June 1935